

Holy Protection of the Blessed Virgin Mary Ukrainian Catholic Church, Burlington

March 2020 Newsletter

Participation in Patriarchal Council - Sobor

We send our cordial gratitude to all participants and authors of written submissions to our Parish Mini-Council (Soborchyk), which took place last Sunday. Four delegates have been selected to represent our Parish at the regional level. Our deliberations have demonstrated the depth and complexity of the themes related to the life and growth of our Parish in particular, and our Church in general, which are impossible to be encompassed in a short time. Nonetheless, one could notice a positive feedback on holding such discussions in the first place, as a step to strengthening and development of our Parish Community. On that note, we will develop a plan for more of such encounters and exchange of ideas about organization of our Parish life. We will keep you informed regarding a progress of Regional and Eparchial Sobors as well as our plans to continue such encounters and exchange of ideas in our Parish.

Sorokousty

Lenten Memorial Prayer for the repose of the souls of departed family members and friends is celebrated every Friday @ 6:30 pm for other Divine Worship please, refer to weekly bulletin.

Sunday, March 22 - Parish Family Sunday

In the month of March, our traditional Parish Family Sunday celebration will take place on Sunday, March 22, 2020. All of you are invited to join us! We will begin our celebration with a 10:00 am bilingual (Ukr. & Eng.) Divine Liturgy; then, Sunday Brunch and activities for kids will follow in the Parish Hall.

Upcoming:

Saturday, April 4 - Tyrsa Garage Sale (table rental details on poster)

Sunday, April 5 - Tyrsa Pysanka Bingo

Parish Information Network - hpbvmucc@yahoo.ca